August 12, 1957

Mr. Brinninstool
705 North Canal
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

I am writing you in regard to our
conversation about a bond on your # 1,
Brinninstool State Well in Unit P Sect.
15-218-27E,.

I have not heard anything from you
or the bond either. I believe you told
me you would have the bond the next week.

Please let me know about this at
onces

Yours very truly,
OIl, CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. imatrong.
Supervisor, District No., 2
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